
 

 

 

February 12, 2024 

 

To: Temple Recorders 

      Dixie Shrine Board Members 

 

On February 10, 2024 the Dixie Shrine Association held its mid-winter meeting in 

Philadelphia Miss. At this meeting there were several important issues that were 

addressed and voted on, including but not limited to the process of registering for the 

hotel, DSA registration, banquets, etc. for the annual meeting in April of this year. In 

addition, the election of your 2024 officers and their installation was held.  

The annual meeting will be held at the Days Inn in Panama City Beach, Florida from 

April 18 thru 21, 2024. The hotel room rates will be, Sunday – Thursday $151.51 

including tax and fees and $196.74 Friday and Saturday, including tax and fees.  

To register for the hotel the Temple recorder must complete the attached spread sheet 

and submit it to the Days Inn along with a check from your Temple for the total amount 

collected. The cutoff date for accepting reservations and sending the spread sheet and 

check to the hotel is March 17, 2024. The spread sheet can be sent via e-mil to 

daysinnbeach@hiltonsun.com with a CC: to pbonnette@hiltonsun.com. Your check 

needs to be sent to Days Inn, 12818 Front Beach Road, Panama City Beach, Florida 

32407, ATT: Russell Kinslow.   

The hotel requests that individuals not call to make reservations and that everyone must 

go through their Temple Recorder.  

For the DSA registration, luncheons and banquets the second spread sheet (attached) 

must be used and the Temple collect the monies and forward the spreadsheet and 

check to Marzuq Shrine Temple, P.O. Box 37130, Tallassee, Florida 32130, Att: Ben 

Hart.  

If you have any questions, please call Lee Sims at 1/334/399-1384.  

  Lee R. Sims, P.P. 

Secretary / Treasurer 

Dixie Shrine Association 
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